
 
 

 
 
 

CITY OF PORTSMOUTH NH 
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS 

MEETING NOTICE 
 

Vaughan Street – Raynes Avenues One-Way Traffic Flow 

Tuesday, April 19, 2022 at 6:30 pm 
AC Hotel, 299 Vaughan Street 

and via Zoom 

Members of the public may attend in person or via Zoom. To attend via Zoom, you must register in 
advance. Please click on the link below or copy and paste this into your web browser: 

https://us06web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_70qrJdBlTYyLETCHoXXhcA 

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about joining the 
webinar. 

The purpose of this meeting is to discuss the plan to re-establish and make permanent the 
one-way flow of traffic from Maplewood Avenue onto Vaughan Street and via Raynes 

Avenue back to Maplewood. 


